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Staffing Update 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope you and your family had an enjoyable Easter holiday. I write to update 

you on some staffing changes within the school and ELC Class. 

Mrs Hendry (P2 and P5) and Mrs Murchie (ELC Class) have begun their periods 

of maternity leave. I am delighted to share that Mrs Murchie has welcomed a 

baby girl to the world during the Easter holidays with both Mum and baby 

doing well. We wish both Mrs Hendry and Mrs Murchie a healthy and happy 

maternity leave and we are very much looking forward to hearing the news of 

the safe arrival of Mrs Hendy’s baby soon! 

We are also delighted to welcome back Mrs MacLeod and Mrs Irvine from their 

time on maternity leave. Mrs MacLeod will work with P5b for some of the 

week and Mrs Irvine will work with P2a for some of the week. 

All of the staff are excited for the term ahead and are looking forward to 

working with the children once more. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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